
  Vacation Bible School. It was great. The church of Jesus Christ
was fully doing its job. The church of Jesus Christ was testifying
to people that God loves them. The church was claiming that God
has NOT left us alone but God has come to us in Jesus Christ.
That no matter how you feel treated, God loves you. Even when 
you have bad feelings, God in Jesus loves you. Even if YOU are 
difficult, God will forgive you through Jesus Christ. It is 
WONDERFUL when the church is doing its Christ given job to 
proclaim these truths.
   Now, who is going to do it next? Who is going to do it later?
Who is going to do it when I am gone? Who is going to do it when
you are gone? Who will step up to proclaim the love of God?
Who will step up to proclaim forgiveness in Christ? Who is going to
bring light into lives that know too much darkness? Are you? Are we
making sure that someone will take our place? Are we making sure 
that there will always BE a sanctuary for those in need to come to 
the Lord? When there is fear? When there is depression? When 
there is fatigue? When there is conflict? Will there be a church for 
people to find the good news in Jesus Christ? It may be an 
uncomfortable truth but it is up to you. It is YOUR decision. 
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Bible Classes::
Pastor Gary McManus will 
lead a topical study to be 
determined. First two 
Mondays in July, at 7p. Meet 
@ Subway in Chesterfield at 
630p if you want to have 
supper with the Pastor. 

Tuesdays, here at DCC, at 
7p, Mike Knight will lead this 
summer study.

Another Craft Group Thank You!
"I want to thank the ones who make the lap 
quilts for chemo patients and donate them 
to St John's in Anderson.
I received one and I love it. The colors, blue 
and cream, are prefect in my bedroom.
God bless you for your charity and the 
work you do for others."
****All thank you cards can be found and 
read in their entirety on the bulletin board.

Serving in July
ELDERS:  Charles Edwards & Steve Selby
WORSHIP LEADERS:  Eva Newnam 7/6 & 7/13; Diana 
Schlegel 7/20 & 7/27
GREETERS:  Kent & Joy Justus 7/6 & 7/13; Dave & Shar 
Bott 7/20 & 7/27
COFFEE FELLOWSHIP:  Jill Adkins & Mary Smith 7/6; 
Marla Haughn & kids 7/13; Linda Watson 7/20; Deb 
McManus 7/27
DIACONATE: Preparing: Jill Adkins
Serving: Deb Wilson, Eleanor Selby, Celly Walker, Eva 
Newnam
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Return Service Requested

Friday July 18 
from 5-7 pm.

Tickets $5; children 
under 10 are free

*tickets available at the church 
office or day of dinner

New address for Barb Rock as 
she goes to live with her 

daughter in South Carolina.
Barb Rock

193 Rocko Drive
Myrtle Beach, SC  29579

at Daleville Christian Church

Vacation Bible School was a success and so much fun! 
We had a great time Thursday evening interacting with the animals from Silly 
Safaris!

Special thanks to our Volunteers:
Nancy Brown Susie Freeman  Deb Wilson Char Bott 
Laura Schlegel Matt Smith  Jill Adkins Kerry Turner 
Marilyn Wilson   Sue Hollingsworth Amanda Simpson     
Pastor Gary McManus and Kay Swoveland
Mrs. Sells and all the staff at the Day Care who add their very special touch.
Mary Kay Antrim for lending her talents to make the weird and beautiful flowers for our decorations. 

We've partnered with World Vision, Group Cares, with the goal of providing clean water for school children in 
India. Just $2.50 (that's only 10 quarters!), is enough for a child in India to have clean water for a year at school. 
Together we can make it happen—and share God's love. 
The grand total donated durning VBS to this cause is $135.30! 
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 July 2014 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

 

 CWF 1pm   Independence  
Bible Study 7pm    

     Day

Worship 930am Praying for God's Bible Study 7pm Elders Meeting    

 

 Bible Study 7pm;   

 Will 7-7:30pm 11am   

 Subway 630p    

 

CMF 7:30a Will 7-7:30pm    Dinner    5-7pm  
Worship 930am Praying for God's Bible Study 7pm   Pulled Pork BBQ

 

Subway 630p     
 Bible Study 7pm;     

Worship 930am Praying for God's Bible Study 7pm    Hog Roast
Howell Barn

    430-7p

 Will 7-7:30pm    

   

 Will 7-7:30pm  
Worship 930am Praying for God's Bible Study 7pm

  

  

Saturday July 26th
4:30p - 7:00p

at Howell Barn

Remember in Prayer
Please join us in prayer for First Christian Church in Hartford City following a lightning strike and fire on 
Thursday 6/19. The church steeple was hit by lightning about 8am, resulting in a partial collapse of the steeple 
and supporting tower. There is fire and water damage to the steeple and sanctuary. Week of Compassion is 
sending a solidarity grant to assist the church in this hour of need.
Notes of concern and support can be sent to the church at: First Christian Church, 500 N High St, Hartford 
City, IN 47348 or Eric Brotheridge, Pastor, at theerictherev@gmail.com

New Custodian
Welcome Amber Durr as the new custodian! Amber lives in Gaston and is married to 
Tommy. They have three children. Devin is 9, Elijah is 7, and Savannah is 5. She 
regularly attends Chesterfield Christian Church.Amber has been a stay at home 
mom for six years and has helped her mother with a cleaning business. Her hobbies 
include gardening, going to the pool or lake with her family and cooking.

New Administrative Assistant
Welcome Sherry Miller as the Administrative Assistant! Sherry is married to Mark, and has two children. Jacob is 
15 and Madelyn is 7. Sherry grew up in Hartford City, attended Ball State, and currently lives in Muncie. Sherry 
and her family are members of Lutheran Church of the Cross. She is also the secretary there, one to two days a 
week. She loves running, cooking, reading, chocolate, and just being a mom.

Christian Fellowship Opportunities
Christian Women's Fellowship will be held in the family room at 
Daleville Christian Church, on Tuesday, July 1st at 1pm.

Christian Men's Fellowship breakfast will be held at Denny's in 
Daleville, on Sunday July 13th at 7:0am.

These events are open to ALL who wish to attend.

Box Tops for Education
Box Tops for Education® is one of the nation’s largest school earnings loyalty programs and has 
been helping schools succeed since 1996. With over 250 participating products, it’s an easy way 
for schools to earn cash for the things they need.
 �  Over 90,000 K-8 schools participate nationwide
 �  Each Box Tops coupon is worth 10¢ and they add up fast!
 �  Schools can use their Box Tops cash to buy whatever they need most, from 
  books to field trips to playgrounds.
 �  So far, America�s schools have earned over $600 million from Box Tops.
Box tops are on a lot of products you are probably already using. There is a collection box in the 
Narthex, along with a list of participating products for your reference posted on the bulletin 
board. All you need to do is drop your Box Tops in the specially marked box. We will make sure 
those Box Tops get turned in to Daleville Community Schools. Thank you for your support!
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